
 
Executive Summary  

  
Judges Committee Meeting (Via Zoom)  

  
13 May 2024 

 
 

1. Following committee members end of term, vacancies were discussed with an 
advertisement for these roles being available in due course.  
 

2. Recommendations submitted from the Judge Education Working Party were 
raised and discussed by the committee, the focus on supporting and preparing 
judges in their technical knowledge and understanding prior to assessment.  

   

3. An update on the review of judge panel monitoring was provided, with data 
analysis being completed by T&E from the 7% difference forms submitted from 
the 2023/2024 Winter & National championships. Following this analysis, 
reports are being completed to summarise and collate the findings.  
 

4. The format of Young Horse classes at the National Championships was 
discussed, as well as the criteria and provisions for future ‘Trainer Judges’.  
 

5. The Young Horse module is due to be piloted to both the Training & Judge 
committee in the upcoming months.  
 

6. Suitable options surrounding supporting judges with gaining experience and 
further opportunities at British Dressage competitions were discussed.  

  
   

    
    

     
        Date of next meeting: TBC  

    


